
Nineteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 9th August 2020 

 

 For the time being Mass will take place on Saturday evenings (Vigil) 6.30pm (arriving from 6pm) and Sunday 

mornings 11am (arriving from 10.30am). Please do not arrive any earlier as the doors will not be open and 

stewards will not be in attendance. 

 Face coverings will be mandatory in Places of Worship from Saturday 8th August 2020. All those who are 

attending Mass must wear a face covering unless they are exempt from doing so. This is for the good of all 

who gather in the Church as it is an enclosed public space where there are people from differing households 

who do not normally meet.    

 You must telephone Pat & Peter on 0161 330 1735 to book your place at the Mass you wish to attend. We 

have taken this step to enable us to compile a record of names & contact details which, will be kept for 

“Track & Trace” purposes,  and to ensure we maximise capacity (whilst maintaining safe distancing) to avoid 

visitors being turned away. 

 

Mass Times for the coming week 

 

Saturday  8th August   6:30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday 9th August    11:00am  

                               

Saturday 15th August   6:30pm (Vigil)                  

Sunday 16th August   11:00am   


